
 
 
 
 
 
Announcement, 21.12.2017 
 
 
Attica Bank S.A. announces that the information which credit institutions are required 
to report according to the provisions of article 6 of Law 4374/2016, and which refers 
to the third quarter of 2017, has been posted on the Bank’s website and can be 
viewed here (in Greek): 
 
https://www.atticabank.gr/el/investors/investor-financial-results/periodical-financial-

data?folder=2017 
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